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The Great Apple Crunch program put on by Purdue Extension office for our Kindergarten classes.



For the second year in a row, our school was recognized for achieving 95% or above on the IREAD-
3 assessment! We were honored to take teachers from K-3 to to be recognized for their hard work



at a ceremony at the Indiana Statehouse.

October 9th: Parent/Teacher Conference-NO School
October 14th-18th: Fall Break
October 22nd: Picture Retake Day
October 28th-November 1st: Red Ribbon Week
November 4th-8th: Book Fair

Our PTO officers this year are:

Co-Presidents –Ang Freed and Maria Lewis
Vice President – Amber Siebert

Secretary – Dawn Bates
Treasurer – Ann Bedel

Halloween: Thursday, October 31, 2024- 2PM
Christmas: Friday, December 20, 2024- 2PM
Valentine’s Day: Friday, February 14, 2025- 2PM

September
Elaina Ertel and Caleb Reisman

August
Lennon Hancock and Harley Saunders





Title 1 Family Newsletter

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Jtp4Sv5ORA48SRs-TCL8VY-s6i6DFoRT/view?usp=sharing






Click Here to Apply

Harmony Family Access

Lunch Menus

Check out the weekly breakfast and lunch menus here!

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ZPLNV5R
https://harmony.decaturco.k12.in.us/familyaccess.nsf/hello.xsp
https://decaturco.nutrislice.com/menu/north-elementary


Follow Us on Facebook

https://www.facebook.com/NorthDecaturElementary
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